At approximately 12 Noon on the above date, the meeting was called to order by Chapter Chairman Steve Hendrix.

The Chairman read the minutes of the August 12, 2021 meeting forwarded by Chapter Secretary Ben Weiss who was unable to attend today's meeting.

Kirk Chestnut made a motion to approve the minutes and finance report as presented. Chriss Scherer seconded and the motion passed.

EAS Chairman Kirk Chestnut reported no new updates or trouble issues to report in the EAS domain.

Program Chairman John Gray reported no formal programs are scheduled for the near future.

National SBE agent Chriss Scherer reports that the SBE is now under the leadership of the first woman President. He says that things at the national level are getting back to normal.

A brief discussion ensued regarding the Chapter sponsoring a scholarship. It was suggested that details will start firming up in the winter quarter to prepare for an early spring target date for awarding the scholarship. This will enable an award recipient to apply the funds toward the fall semester of 2022. Discussions will continue.

No further business appearing, John Gray made a motion to adjourn. Brandon Travis seconded and the motion carried.

A lively discussion of some of the history of Kansas City broadcasting followed including Milford, Kansas' noteworthy or notorious Doc Brinkley, KFKB.